Nagaland Board of School Education
Kohima

NOTIFICATION NO. 4 /2022
Dated Kohima, the 12" Jan’ 2022

No.NBE-14/Ex-Misc(12)/2021-22 “ It is hereby notified for information of all
the Heads of Registered Institutions of NBSE that the front page (cover) of the answer
booklet for HSLC and HSSLC Examinations 2022 is uploaded in the Board’s Portal
(nbsenl.edu.in).

The Heads are requested to download the samples and instruct the
students/candidates on how to fill in the particulars i.e. the subject, examination date, roll

number in words and how to darken/shade the numbers corresponding to the roll number in
the OMR format correctly.

Students/candidates should be cautioned that writing the wrong roll number or
shading/darkening the wrong number in the OMR will be rejected by the machine.

Further, it is important for the teachers to know the process of filling-up the
front page (cover) of the answer booklet as checking entries in it is a part of invigilation
duty. Therefore, Heads of Institutions are requested to ensure that the teachers are also
acquainted with the proper way of filling in the entries on the front cover.
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( Mrs. Asano Sekhose )
Chairman
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Copy to;
1. All the Heads of Registered Institutions of NBSE for information and necessary

action.
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( Mrs. Asano Sekhose )
Chairman



